
Minutes of the Food Focus Meeting held on 4th February 2019 

 

Attendees: Arthur Davies; Oscar Fillingham; Mac Stevenson; Edmund Finney; Isabel Hodgson; 

Sam Pickering; Jack Harper-Hill 

Apologies:  Ava Dean-Smith 

 

Summary of the Discussion with representatives: 

 Cotton: Continental breakfast will be introduced on Tuesday and Thursday, starting from 

12/02/19. 

 Very happy with the snacks produced by Vincent the Chef. 

 Summerfield: All the pupils are happy with the food. 

 C2: Fried eggs in Norwood Hall need to go under the grill a bit longer. 

 C3: The pupils have requested cereals option in their kitchen - these just need to be ordered 

by the Dame. 

 Banoffee Pie will be on the menu every Wednesday night.  If any is leftover it will be served 

on the next day for lunch. 

 Fish Pie remains on the menu, but will never be on a Friday Lunch. 

 On the next pizza night, the Chef will put Chicken Caesar Salad as a healthy option, starting in 

two weeks. 

 Samosas will be back on the salad bar soon. 

 Salad selection is very popular. 

 Chicken Katsu Curry very popular; the quantity needs to be increased, to have enough until 

the end of service. 

 P6 in the evening don’t always get the full choice at the end of service. 

 Please reduce the hot chocolate measure – if the cup is too full pupils can’t add cold milk. 

 Curly fries will be back on next Wednesday (13/02/19). 

 When peas and bacon are on the menu, the Chef will need to serve plain peas as well for the 

vegetarian option. 

 Comment cards need to be constructive for the Catering department, to be able to move 

forward. 

 Pupils were reminded that before coming to the Food Focus meeting, they should get 

feedback from others in their Houses. 

 

The meeting was very constructive and worthwhile; thank you to all those who attended. 
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